
To Whom It May Concern 

It has come to my attention that Hugo's at Manly has a proposed DA for additional outdoor 
seating before the Council.

I would like the Council to know that I consider this to be a wonderful idea as we head into the 
summer months.

The financial viability of not only the hospitality industry but the entire local business community 
of Manly needs assistance during these unprecedented times. Anything that the Council can 
do to assist in a Covid sahe manner should be welcomed and applauded.

I am a long time customer of Hugo's and have always held both personal and business 
gatherings there. It is a shining light in attracting people to the area and the approval of this DA 
can only enhance the areas continuing popularity. Many interstate and international friends 
when they visit me inquire about Bondi, but I redirect them to Manly and to Hugo's. Let's 
continue to support and complement this outstanding establishment and make Manly a must 
see destination.

Regards,
Syd Evans
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